
 The theme for MNRS 2019 is: 
 
 

“Nursing Research at the Forefront of Healthcare 
Crises” 

 
Midwest Nursing Research Society is currently accepting 
nominations for the following MNRS Awards. Please click on the 
links below to learn more about the awards offered, eligibility 
requirements, and scoring criteria.   
 
Please note that MNRS has moved to a new Nomination 
site for 2019. For assistance in submitting a nomination this 
year click here to view the step-by-step nomination guide.        
 
Harriet H. Werley New Investigator Award: Recognizes Contribution of 
a New Investigator 

Distinguished Contribution Award: Recognizes the Contribution of a 
Member Who Enhanced Science/Practice of Nursing in the MNRS 
Region 

Distinguished Service Award: Recognizes a Member who 
Demonstrates Dedicated Service and Commitment to MNRS  

Lifetime Achievement Award: Recognizes a Member who Significantly 
Advanced the Profession of Nursing 
  

** Deadline to submit a nomination 
is Friday, October 5, 2018** 
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All MNRS current members have a profile in the 
nomination site. The steps to login are as 
follows: 
1. Click here to login. Use your current email 
address. 
2. Reset your password using the "reset my 
password option. 

 
Heads Up! 

 
Decision-Making RIG Awards – Call for 

Nominations 
 
Our RIG is pleased to announce that we will be offering a call for 
nominations for the following awards: 
 

• DNP Capstone 
• PhD Dissertation  
• New Investigator 
• Mid-Career Investigator 
• Senior Investigator 

 
Please consider self-nominating or nominating a colleague as we 
would love to be able to offer an award from each category at our 
2019 meeting. Nominations will be accepted online via the 
nominations portal.  
 

** Deadline to submit a nomination will be 
Saturday, December 1, 2018** 

Questions? Contact the Executive Office at 
info@mnrs.org or 615-432-0098.  
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Decision-Making RIG 
GUARANTEED SYMPOSIUM ABSTRACTS 

 
The Decision-Making RIG is pleased to announce three stellar 
abstract submissions have been accepted for our Guaranteed 
Symposium, “Innovations in Decision Science: 
Conceptualization to Implementation”.  
 
Cynthia Arslanian-Engoren, PhD, MSN, RN, ACNS-BC, 
FAHA, FAAN 
Computer-Based, Cognitive Training and Educational 
Intervention to Improve Self-Care Management Decisions in 
Adults with Heart Failure 
Amy Garcia, DNP, RN, CENP 
The Science Behind the “Right Dose” of Nursing 
Karen O. Moss, PhD, RN, CNL 
Decision-Making Similarities and Differences for Adults with a 
Serious Chronic Illness 
  

 

Spotlight on RIG Members 
Just FYI! 

 

We would like to spotlight a RIG member in each newsletter issue in 
efforts to increase awareness of the wonderful work being done by       
our colleagues. If you are interested in being featured, please 
contact Tanya Trotter at tanya.trotter@ndus.edu and share a brief 
biography (250 words or less) along with your CV and a picture via 
email. 

 
RIG Members on The Move! 
Decision-Making RIG members Dr. Ronald Hickman and Co-Chair 
Tanya Trotter (pictured here) both attended the NINR Precision 
Health: Smart Technologies, Smart Health Symposium at NIH 
this past July. This symposium is a 1-week intensive research 

training course designed to increase the 
research capability of graduate students, 
faculty, and clinicians. Then 2018 course 
focused on digital health data and 
technologies that enable “smart health” 
and improved patient outcomes. Please 
contact Tanya Trotter at  
tanya.trotter@ndus.edu for further details 
on this experience. 
 

Happy Fall Season! 

 

 

Hot Off the Press 

The MNRS Decision-
Making RIG wants to 

share your cutting-edge 

research!  If you have an 

online first article, please 

send it via email to Tanya 

Trotter 

tanya.trotter@ndus.edu.   

We will share it in an 

upcoming issue of the RIG 

Newsletter! 


